
UPCOMING EVENTS:

Winter Fundraising - Order Pick-up


Thank-you to all families who participated in our winter fundraising this year.  
Those who purchased Wolf Wear will be excited to know that Ms Corneil has 
rejuvenated the Whiteside Wolf logo & all Wolf Wear (except masks) will have 
the new logo. Don’t worry if you missed out this time, we will be selling again in 
the spring! Purdy’s & Gift Cards will be available for pick-up from 8:30 - 8:45 am 
& 2:30 - 2:45 pm on December 4th, 7th & 8th.  Wolf Wear will be available 
December 7th & 8th only. If you cannot make these times, please email the PAC 
to arrange another pick-up time. 
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Email: 
WhitesidePAC@hotm
ail.com   


Facebook: Whiteside 
Elementary PAC 


Twitter: 
@WhitesidePAC 


Website:

 Whiteside PAC 

NEXT PAC 
MEETING


Jan. 20th, 6:30 pm


Via Zoom

PURDY’S / GIFT CARD 
PICK-UP


Dec. 4th, 7th & 8th


8:30 - 8:45 am 

&  


2:45 - 3pm

At the Whiteside gym


WOLF WEAR 

PICK-UP


Dec. 7th & 8th


8:30 - 8:45 am 

&  


2:45 - 3pm 

At the Whiteside gym
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Christmas Wish Program


The Children’s Wish Program organized by Mme. 
Robie & Mme. Dennill has moved online this year & 
there are still “wishes” available.  If you are 
interested & able to purchase something to support 
a  Whiteside family, please visit Christmas Wish to 
find an available slot. There is also the option to 
donate cash directly & it will be used purchase any 
remaining gifts. Donations will be collected 
November 30th to December 4th from 8:30 - 9 am 
& from 2:30 - 3 pm. Please be sure to label your 
donation with the associated Gift#.


Food Bank Donations 


2020 has been a tough year & more families are 
struggling this holiday season. The PAC will be 
collecting donations for the Richmond Food Bank 
during pick-up times for fundraising purchases.  
Please bring your donations to the box provided by 
the gym doors on December 4th, 7th and 8th.  As of 
November 2020 the most needed items are: peanut 
butter; canned meats & vegetarian proteins; rice & 
whole grains.  Other items that are useful are baby 
food & formula; unopened toiletries & personal 
hygiene items; canned items (soups / meals / 

vegetables) & healthy cereals. Please ensure that 
donations are not expired. 


Happy Holidays!

As there is no scheduled PAC meeting for December 
the PAC would like to take this opportunity to wish 
all our students and their families a healthy & safe 
Winter Break. We hope you all have a chance to 
celebrate with your loved ones, even if it is virtually.  
Best wishes for a joyful holiday season & a Happy 
New Year!


	 Warmest wishes,


	 	 The Whiteside PAC

2

ONGOING PAC FUNDRAISERS:

Personalized Labels! AVAILABLE ALL YEAR


www.mabelslabels.com -  Support a fundraiser and choose “James 
Whiteside Elementary PAC (Richmond)” from the dropdown menu

www.oliverslabels.com/whitesidePAC

www.emilypress.com/whiteside


Cobs Bread! AVAILABLE ALL YEAR

 Visit the Blundell Centre and Richmond Centre locations and 
mention Whiteside when you purchase. A portion of the sales come 
back to the PAC. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d48a9ac29a1f8cf8-holiday
http://www.mabelslabels.com
http://www.oliverslabels.com/whitesidePAC
http://www.emilypress.com/whiteside
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